
Sir Arthur Currie , 2.

Please note especially recommendation fB), that the Registrar of 

McGill send to school principals a circular letter explaining the 

adviser system and asking them to fill in a card for each student. 

I enclose a copy of the circular letter and of the card, 

believe that this plan will help to bring McGill into closer 

contact with many of the head masters and parents.

Dr. Shaw has shown great interest in the plan 

and I am sure that under his administration it will be a success. 

He is arranging with Dr. Nicholson for the necessary co-operation 

between the Registrar’s office and the advisers on registration 

days next September, 

to try out.

himself further details about the plan, 

come and talk it over with you.

I

He has many good ideas which he is going 

I think you would be interested to hear from him

Will you ask him to

I enclose also a list of the advisers for the

session 1923-24.

Sincerely yours,

i /- *

Ends. 
MDF/GJL Dean


